Joanne Werth

From:

John Merritt

Sent:

Thursday, November 23, 2017 11:25 PM

To:

Joanne Werth

Subject:

Heritage Barrie funding for SCHA

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Hi Joanne,

I am contacting you on behalf of the Simcoe County Historical Association. We were wondering if it would be possible to take a few minutes of your time at the January meeting to discuss a history fair for school-age children that the SCHA helped fund at the Simcoe County Museum earlier this year.

Thanks for considering this request, and I look forward to hearing from you.

All the best,

John Merritt Member, Board of Directors Simcoe County Historical Association